
       
 

 
 
 
 
Address: Bretton Park Healthcare, Rightwell East, Bretton, Peterborough. PE3 8DT 

Telephone: 01733264506   Website: www.brettonparkhealthcare.co.uk 

 
Dear Patient 
 
Re: Safety Update on Hydrochlorothiazide 
 
Following a recent Drug Safety Update, we are writing to you to advise you of a small 
increased risk of non-melanoma skin cancer that may affect patients prescribed with 
medicines containing hydrochlorothiazide. 
 
These medicines are used to treat high blood pressure, as well as swelling/fluid retention 
associated with heart or liver disease and heart failure. We carried out an audit that has 
identified that you are currently being prescribed this treatment. 
 
The aim of this letter is to make you aware of this small increased risk and to advise you 
to regularly check for and report any new or changed moles or damaged areas of skin. You 
should also limit your exposure to sunlight and UV rays and use adequate sun protection.  
 
If you have previously had any type of skin cancer please contact the practice as it may be 
worthwhile reconsidering the use of this medicine for you. However, please do not stop 
unless on the advice of your GP or other healthcare professional.  
 
In addition, if you have any further queries or concerns about the information contained in 
this letter, please contact the practice. 
 
Whilst writing I would like to take this opportunity to remind you to only order the medicines you 
need each time you submit your repeat prescription request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Bretton Park Healthcare 
  

http://www.brettonparkhealthcare.co.uk/

